
 
 
 
 

Please note due to external influences, the majority 
of scheduled nightworks have been delayed until 
next week.  

Previous works included the demolition of the median 
concrete barrier between Monaco Street and the Nerang 
River Bridge southern abutment, as well as removal of 
median island between Nerang River bridge northern 
abutment and Boomerang Crescent. Now that this is 
complete, asphalt works and linemarking will be 
undertaken in this area.  

Where possible, work is being carried out during the day 
behind barriers however for safety and traffic 
management reasons, some work must be undertaken at 
night. 

As well as minimising delays to the travelling public, this 
work is being undertaken at night to ensure a safe 
environment for motorists, pedestrians, cyclists, and 
construction workers. 

Night works will generally take place between 7pm and 
6am. Where possible, noisy works will be scheduled to 
occur early in the work period.  

Timing 

There will be minimal night works completed this week, 
with Traffic Signal adjustments at the Rudd St 
intersection on the night of the 7/11, and a concrete pour 
at the Albert Park Lagoon Bridge for Widening works on 
the night of the 9/11. Following that, night works will be 
undertaken for one week, commencing on: 

 6pm Monday 14 
November to 6am 
Saturday 19 November 
2016  

It is important to note this work schedule depends on wet 
weather, contractor and other site conditions and may 
change without notice. 

What to expect 

During night works local residents, businesses and road 
users can expect: 

 Audible construction noise: Heavy machinery 
will be in use during the work period. Other 
activities such as tree trimming, concrete cutting, 
and the loading and unloading of materials will 
produce audible noise. 

 Changed traffic conditions: Reduced speed 
limits and traffic control will be in place 
throughout the work zone. Road users are asked 
to follow signage and take care while travelling 
through the area. 

 Single lane closures in both directions: Lane 
closures will be in place in the work zone. 
Motorists can expect minor traffic delays 

 Reversing beepers and flashing lights: These 
are a safety requirement and will be used at all 
times during work hours. 
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Stay up-to-date  
 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details.  
 
Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 3  
 
Email: 
SouthportBurleighRoadSouth@georgiou.com.au    
 
For general project information visit the Department 
of Transport and Main Roads website and search 
for Southport–Burleigh Road.  
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects Plan ahead and 
be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic and travel 
information or visit www.131940.qld.gov.au. 
*Standard call charges may apply. 


